
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Michael. Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Gough & Mrs Taylor. 

 

  
 

 
 

Big congratulations to the girls from Wigan 

Wildcats, Hannah, Lillie, Penny and Skyla in 

Y2, who picked up their trophies at a 

ceremony at the DW stadium Wigan at the 

weekend.   

Wigan Wildcats are the first all-girl team to be 

affiliated to Wigan Athletic Football Club. Well 

done girls – we are very proud of you! 

 

Y6 Quarry Bank Mill 
Our Year 6 children enjoyed themselves at 

Quarry Bank Mill in Styal yesterday where 

they had the opportunity to look round the old 

cotton mill and see the machinery in 

operation. They spent time living the life of an 

apprentice aged 9, working in the mill in 

dangerous conditions, experiencing what they 

would have eaten and learned what leeches 

were used for!  What a fantastic experience! 

 

 

 
Sports Day & Family Picnic 

A letter was emailed out on Wednesday 

regarding our Sports Day and Family Picnic 

being held on Tuesday 27th June which you are 

warmly invited to attend.  A copy of the letter 

is also available to view on our website.  As 

well as Really Awesome Coffee, Standish 

Whippy ice cream will also be onsite from 

11.00am – 2.00pm. Fingers crossed that we 

have good weather! 

 

Please note that all Tuesday Extra 

Curricular clubs will be cancelled on this day. 

 
School Production dates 

Here’s a couple of dates for your diary; our 

Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 school production of The 

Wizard of Oz will take place on the evening of 

Wednesday 12th July and the afternoon and 

evening of Thursday 13th July.  Further 

information will be sent out in due course. 

 

Reception & Y6 Class Photos 
The link to order Reception and Year 6 class 

photographs through Tempest Photography 

was emailed to parents on Monday 5th June.  

For free delivery to school, please ensure you 

place your order by Friday 16th June.  Order 

through the Tempest website using your 

unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

 

Water Bottles 
A polite reminder that we encourage your 

child to bring in a water bottle to keep 

hydrated during the day, but it should only 

contain plain water and not cordial or fizzy 

pop/water.  Many thanks. 

 

Health & Safety 
Please can we also remind parents, carers and 

children not to take a short cut by walking or 

cycling across the car park but please use the 

pavement & pathways instead. 

 

Fledglings Nursery 
Top tips for talking 

Get down to your child’s level and engage 

their attention before speaking or asking a 

question. Encourage your child to stop and 

listen by using their name first.  
 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward are Y1R with 96% & Y4K & Y6T both 

with 97.7%.   

Upcoming Reminders 
Tuesday 13th June - Y1P trip to Manchester 

Aerozone. 

Wednesday 14th June - Y1R trip to 

Manchester Aerozone 

Monday 19th June – Wednesday 21st June 

– Y6 Residential trip to Boreatton Park. 

 

School dinners – we will be on Week 2 next 

week (the menu is available to view on our 

website). 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/

